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Police investigate shooting incident 

 

Salem, Ore. — On September 22, 2021, at about 11:15 a.m., Salem Police officers responded 
the to the 1000 block of 39th ST NE on the report of a shooting.  

Officers located one man who appeared to have multiple gunshot wounds. Officers closed 
multiple streets in the area to set up a perimeter search for involved individuals. 

The man was transported to Salem Health where he subsequently died from his wounds. 

Several people have been detained and we do not believe there is any further threat to the public. 
During the next few hours, 39th ST between Anita DR and D ST NE will remain closed for the 
investigation. 

As this incident is an ongoing investigation, no further information will be released at this time.  
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